
 
 
From: Omer Salik <osalik@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 1:52 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Special Meeting - May 21, 2020 
 
Council members, 
I support the immediate opening of the strand to pedestrians and cyclists with social distancing and face 
covering requirements.  These open spaces have been shown to be low risk and the ongoing closure of 
these spaces materially reduces the quality of life for those in our community and is creating higher-risk 
congestion along other running paths, such as the greenbelt.  I further support the opening of our retail 
stores with social distancing and face covering requirements.  However, off-street public parking should 
continue to be limited or closed so as to reduce the risk of overcrowding, particularly during the 
upcoming holiday weekend. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Omer Salik 
 
 

anny
Text Box
5/21/20 AGENDA, ITEM 1 - CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY OMER SALIK TO THE CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE ON 5/21/20 AT 1:52 P.M.




